
 
 
 

VILLAGE OF GURNEE 
 

ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT COMMITTEE 
MEETING 

 

RESCHEDULING NOTICE 
 
 
 The next regularly scheduled meeting of the Gurnee 
Economic Development Committee slated for Thursday, October 
20, 2016, has been rescheduled to Thursday, October 27, 2016 at 
5:30 p.m. at the Gurnee Village Hall, 325 N. O’Plaine Road, 
Conference Room A. 
 
 
DATED: August 23, 2016 
 

       
      __________________________ 

Ellen Dean 
Economic Development Director 
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